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Comments: As a native on Whitley county my family has owned land on wolf creek for 80 years. The proposed
logging and clear cutting on protected land does not seem needed or necessary. The want of new and medium
growth forest is already fulfilled by private land owners adjacent to the national forest. It is my view that the forest
and local ecosystem would be far better served by not logging the national forest. After all the native state of all
of the land in question is old growth forest. Please take into consideration the negative effects of flooding,
landslides and large quantities of herbicides being released. | would prefer that the national forest be left to return
to its native state of old growth forest but if that is not an option then | would chose alternative 1 over the much
larger much more risky original proposal. Thank you for considering public comments and please remember that
people live downstream and downhill from the proposed areas, those areas will be greatly impacted by your
decisions for generations to come.



